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  Vedic Mathematics Or Sixteen Simple Mathematical Formulae from the Vedas for One-line Answers to All the
Mathematical Problems) Bhāratī Kṛṣṇa Tīrtha,1981
  Vedic Mathematics for Schools James T. Glover,2001 Vedic Mathematics for Schools, Book 2 is intended as a first
year textbook for senior schools or for children aiming for examination at 11+. It is based on the fundamental
principles of Vedic mathematics which were reconstructed earlier this century by Sri Sankaracarya Bharati Krsna
Tirthaji. Although the sutras may well be very ancient, practice and experience have shown that they are highly
relevant and useful to the modern-day teaching of mathematics. They are entirely applicable to modern problems and
even to modern approaches to mathematics. Topics covered include the four rules of number, fractions and decimals,
simplifying and solving in algebra, perimeters and areas, ratio and proportion, percentages, averages, graphs,
angles and basic geometrical constructions. The book contains step-by-step worked examples with explanatory notes
together with over two hundred practice exercises. The material in this book is currently used at schools around
the world assocaited with the Education Renaissance Trust.
  The Power of Vedic Maths Atul Gupta,2004-01-01 NATIONAL BESTSELLER 2nd REVISED & UPDATED EDITION With
Trigonometry Vedic mathematics is gaining widespread popularity among the student community as well as maths
lovers. The absence of a book, explaining the techniques in a simple language, has been felt acutely for a long
time. This book has been written using a step-by-step approach, and attempts to fill the existing void. It
includes several solved problems in addition to 1000 practice problems with answers. It also includes a special
chapter which shows the application of the techniques to problems set in competitive exams like CAT, CET etc.
People from all walks of life including school and college students, teachers, parents and also those from non-
mathematical areas of study will discover the joys of solving mathematical problems using the wonderful set of
techniques called Vedic Maths.
  Vedic Mathematics for Schools James T. Glover,1995 Vedic Mathematics for School offers a fresh and easy approach
to learning mathematics. The system was reconstructed from ancient Vedic sources by the late Bharati Krsna
Tirthaji earlier this century and is based on a small collection of sutras. Each sutra briefly encapsulates a rule
of mental working, a principle or guiding maxim. Through simple practice of these methods all may become adept and
efficient at mathematics. Book I of the series is intended for primary schools in which many of the fundamental
concepts of mathematics are introduced. It has been written from the classroom experience of teaching Vedic
mathematics to eight and nine years-old. At this age a few of the Vedic methods are used, the rest being
introduced at a later stage.
  Vedic Mathematics Swami Bharati Krishna Tirtha,Vasudeva Sharana Agrawala,1992 This epoch-making and monumental
work on Vedic Mathematics unfolds a new method of approach. It relates to the truth of numbers and magnitudes
equally applicable to all sciences and arts. The book brings to light how great and true knowledge is born of
intuition, quite different from modern Western method. The ancient Indian method and its secret techniques are
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examined and shown to be capable of solving various problems of mathematics. The universe we live in has a basic
mathematical structure obeying the rules of mathematical measures and relations. All the subjects in mathematics-
Multiplication, Division, Factorization, Equations, Calculus, Analytical Conics, etc.-are dealt with in forty
chapters, vividly working out all problems, in the easiest ever method discovered so far. The volume, more a
'magic', is the result of intuitional visualization of fundamental mathematical truths born after eight years of
highly concentrated endeavour of Jagadguru Sri Bharati Krsna Tirtha.
  Maths Sutra Gaurav Tekriwal,2015-11-10 If you hate mathematics If you have always struggled to solve your maths
problems in time If you are scared of complex calculations If you are attempting competitive or board exams Or if
you would just like to improve your maths skills This book is for you! Based on the sixteen sutras, vedic maths is
practically the only magical principle you need to tackle anything from simple arithmetic to algebra, algorithms,
square roots, cube roots, trigonometry and many more mathematical concepts. In this book you will find easy
methodology that will help you solve complex questions, and practice exercises that will test your understanding
of these concepts. So go ahead, make Maths Sutra your essential guide to mathematics!
  Vedic Math John Carlin,2014-09-04 VEDIC MATH: VEDIC MULTIPLICATION MATHEMATICS Vedic Maths can make you a Mental
Mathematics genius... Simple concepts based on mental mathematics and vedic mathematics can help you become a
mental math champion. Anything considered to be a two digit number has three components you can put together for a
speed mathematics answer. Effortlessly do two and three digit calculations in your head...Using Mental Math
Impress your teacher, boss, professor. Score better on the SATs and ACTs, get better grades. The vedic math and
mental mathematics concepts you will learn you may not find anywhere else. Did you know you can look at two and
three digit numbers as fractions and get quick answers? Did you know that numbers like 39*21 and 98*82 have cross
products that don't need to be calculated? Did you know the cross product of a number like 34*92 is 6*(3+4)=42? or
that 61*61 is as easy to figure as 16*16? A great way for kids to learn basic vedic mathematics and learn that
vedic math is fun... Contains enough review so that you can read the book individually. The series does not have
to be done in sequence! On a cost benefit basis this book is a total win for the vedic math enthusiast. Popular
and Elementary Vedic Math help in minutes... Great algebra refresher and reference. About the Author... John
Carlin has tutored students in vedic math for years. His kids used to call him (amongst other things) Mr. Vedic
Math. John has his own website dedicated to Vedic Mathematics it is www.binomialblvd.com. The author graduated
from the U.S. Merchant Marine Academy, and has an MBA from the University of Minnesota. Scroll up and grab a copy
of VEDIC MATH: VEDIC MULTIPLICATION MATHEMATICS TODAY... Read VEDIC MATH: VEDIC MULTIPLICATION MATHEMATICS on your
PC, Mac, smart phone, tablet or Kindle device. mental mathematics, mental math better explained,
  Vedic Mathematics Pradeep Kumar,2005 Vedic Mathematics is a magical method of fast calculations. This wonderful
tool has been developed on the basis of ancient Indian principle. This unique method of calculation is a book for
students. It helps them to increase their speed of working with figures, independently of electronic computing
machines. This book will give you the cutting edge in crucial competitive examinations, and helps you steer your
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career towars the pinnacle of success.
  Vedic Mathematics for All Ages Vandana Singhal,2007 The author has attempted to codify several useful results
embedded in the ancient lore, in a form which is easily accessible to the children learning mathematics. Many of
the chapters deal with computations using simple techniques which will shorten the effort involved in the
conventional approach. The price one pays, of course, is that one has to learn the tricks, memorize them and use
the appropriate one for each problem. While one might think that this takes away the generality of the modern
approach, it certainly has the element of charm and intrigue which children [and grown-ups!] will find
entertaining. Even working out why many of these approaches lead to correct results is a valuable exercise by
itself. Contents Foreword, Preface, Feedback, Introduction, 1. Complement, Subtraction, Multiplication by Specific
Numbers, Base Multiplication, Working Base Multiplication, Multiplication, Algebra, Digital Roots, Divisibility,
Division I, Division II, Squares, Straight Squaring, Cubes, Square roots of exact squares, Cube roots of exact
cubes, Straight Division, Square roots II, Sutras, Glossary, Index.
  VEDIC MATHEMATICS For Students NAVA VISION,2018-01-17 VEDIC MATHEMATICS For Students, Level – 1 of 5 Series is
the first book on Vedic Mathematics introducing the ancient techniques and fundamental concepts present in
Mathematics. This book has detailed illustrations of all the methods explained in detail. This book helps students
increase their ability and get into their comfort zone when solving problems. Vedic Mathematics can aspire young
minds to be creative and improve lateral thinking. In ancient India, Mathematics was known by the general name
Ganitha, which includes arithmetic, geometry, algebra, astronomy and astrology. In the field of Mathematics,
ancient Indians made three distinct contributions – the notation system, the decimal system and the use of zero.
The system discovered by Swami Bharathi Krishna Tirthaji is based on sixteen formulae (or sutras) and thirteen
sub-formulae (upa-sutras). These sutras can be related to natural and mental functions such as completing a whole,
noticing analogies, generalisation and so on. It provides one line, mental and super-fast methods along with quick
cross-checking systems. It offers concepts, methods, tricks and shortcuts to workout complex mathematical problems
fast, literally in few seconds without using calculators and computers. SALIENT FEATURES OF VEDIC MATHEMATICS: ü
Removes fear of Mathematics ü Enables strong Logical thinking & Problem-Solving skills ü Enables Faster
Calculations ü Improves Concentration ü Encourages Mental Calculations ü Encourages Multidimensional Thinking ü
Develops Creativity
  Vedic Maths -1 H.K.Gupta,2004 Vedic Maths is much more than a magical method of fast calculation.While mastery
of its simple sutras - and a little practice - undoubtedly enables one to perform mental computations with
lightening speed.
  For Competitive Exams Vedic Mathematics MADE EASY Pt. Ramnandan Shastri,2018-04-20 Vedic System of mathematics
is an ancient but coherent system of mathematics. It involves beautiful unification of all the calculation
procedures based on simple rules and Principles in sixteen “Sutras” (word-Formulas) as propounded by Swami Bharati
Krishna Tirathji. Present system of competitive exams is calling shot at speedy accurate in problem-solving and
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mastery of Vedic mathematics can do wonders for students appearing at different exams for example- CAT, MAT, Bank
PO, LIC AAO, etc. Vedic Mathematics Made Easy is the scientific synchronization of 16 Sutras and its applications
with the learning pace & pattern of different categories of readers. It describes the natural thinking pattern of
mind and provides appropriate solutions for intricate mathematical sums involving large calculations, in minimum
time frame. Each of the 21 chapters is followed by two exercises, one for practice and the other with previous
years questions asked in Quantitative Aptitude Section of various competitive and management entrances. Table of
ContentSixteen Sutras of Vedic Mathematics: Addition, Subtraction, Multiplication, Division, Divisibility, Square
and Square Roots, Cube and Cube Roots, Decimals, Factorization, Highest Common Factor (HCF), Simple Equations,
Cubic Equations, Biquadratic Equations, Simultaneous Equations, Factorizations and Differential Calculus, Partial
Fractions, Integration by partial Fractions, Pythagoras Theorem, Appolonius Theorem, Analytical Geometry Hints &
Solutions
  Astronomical Application of Vedic Mathematics Kenneth Williams,2003 Astronomical Applications of Vedic
Mathemetics is a self-contained book which shows Vedic mathematics applications in many areas of Astronomy
including Prediction of Eclipses the Solution of Kepler`s Equation (an important equation in astronomy for finding
planetary coordinates), Solution of Spherical Triangles, Prediction of Planetary Positions.
  Vedic Maths for 8th Class (Second Edition) Gaurish Borkar,2017-10-13 Mathematics is a tricky subject. Those who
love, enjoy it much and those who don’t, feel it’s boring. I lost interest in mathematics while in 7th class.
Based on whatever I remember, it was mainly due to a lack of understanding of negative numbers. By nature, I am a
kinaesthetic person and therefore I refuse to accept anything unless understood thoroughly. Generally, just
memorization doesn’t work for me and the same thing happened about the multiplication of negative numbers. Our
teacher presented them as rules and I refused to accept them at face value. One year later my cousin's grandfather
started living with us and he had a great interest in teaching. Moreover, his concepts in mathematics were
extremely clear and he could answer all my crazy questions. This retriggered my interest in mathematics. The whole
journey was so joyful that I wish everyone get a grandfather like him who is at home to help with fundamental
questions in studies. When I started thinking about developing books as per the curriculum, the next question was
which board to follow. After a bit of research, I got to know that CBSE is a most popular board in India and
therefore I decided to develop Vedic Math books for the CBSE curriculum. Finally, I had a choice of developing
books from class I and I decided to develop the first book for class VIII. Class VIII is the foundation for board
exams and therefore I felt this is the right time to start strengthening our knowledge, skills, and abilities. The
book is designed in such a way that all required methods from Vedic math are covered here and the student need not
refer to any other book to learn the basics. Secondly, numbers (data) are represented in pictorial format or
charts wherever appropriate. This certainly simplifies the learning. I have explained principles wherever
relevant. This shall help the pupil to understand them further and apply them confidently.
  Vedic Mathematics Kenneth R. Williams,2005 Vedic Mathematics was reconstructed from ancient vedic texts early
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last century by Sri Bharati Tirthaji (1884-1960). It is a complete systems of mathematics which has many
surprising properties and applies at all levels and areas of mathematics, pure and applied. The system is based on
sixteen word-formulae that relate to the way in which we use our mind.
  Work Book Of Vedic Mathematics, Volume 1 Vijay Kulkarni,2023-06-03 We are delighted to announce the release of
our new workbook, Vedic Maths Volume-I. This workbook has been meticulously crafted to provide a comprehensive and
user-friendly approach to learning Vedic Mathematics. It includes detailed explanations of various sutras, making
it accessible to students of all levels. Our aim with this workbook is to foster an enjoyable learning experience
for each and every student. By presenting Vedic Maths sutras alongside illustrated examples, we strive to enhance
understanding and make the subject more engaging. This workbook covers Vedic Ganit Sutra for Addition,
Subtraction, and Multiplication, offering a well-rounded foundation in Vedic Mathematics. It is particularly
beneficial for school students preparing for scholarships, Olympiads, NTS, and other competitive exams. However,
even students with average mathematical abilities can find value in this workbook, as it simplifies complex
concepts and facilitates a better grasp of mathematics.
  Vedic Addition Vikram Devatha, Vedic Mathematics is a system of mathematics that allows problems to be solved
quickly and efficiently. It is based on the work of Sri Bharathi Krishna Thirthaji Maharaja (1884 – 1964), who
devised the system from a close study of the Vedas. It is based on 16 sutras (aphorisms) that provide a principle
or a rule of working to solve a problem. This series of books is an attempt to present the material in a modular
fashion. Each book focuses on one arithmetic operation - addition, subtraction, multiplication and division. These
books can be read in any order, but it is recommended that addition and subtraction be read before multiplication
and division. This particular book is related to addition only, and subsequent books will cover the other
arithmetic operations. The book features screencasts that explain each technique, visuals and interactive
exercises.
  VEDIC MATHEMATICS For Students NAVA VISION,2018-01-25 VEDIC MATHEMATICS FOR STUDENTS, Level – 5 of 5 Series is
the first book on Vedic Mathematics introducing the ancient techniques and fundamental concepts present in
Mathematics. This book has detailed illustrations of all the methods explained in detail. This book helps students
increase their ability and get into their comfort zone when solving problems. Vedic Mathematics can aspire young
minds to be creative and improve lateral thinking. In ancient India, Mathematics was known by the general name
Ganitha, which includes arithmetic, geometry, algebra, astronomy and astrology. In the field of Mathematics,
ancient Indians made three distinct contributions – the notation system, the decimal system and the use of zero.
The system discovered by Swami Bharathi Krishna Tirthaji is based on sixteen formulae (or sutras) and thirteen
sub-formulae (upa-sutras). These sutras can be related to natural and mental functions such as completing a whole,
noticing analogies, generalisation and so on. It provides one line, mental and super-fast methods along with quick
cross-checking systems. It offers concepts, methods, tricks and shortcuts to workout complex mathematical problems
fast, literally in few seconds without using calculators and computers. SALIENT FEATURES OF VEDIC MATHEMATICS: ü
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Removes Fear of Mathematics ü Enables Strong Logical Thinking & Problem-Solving Skills ü Enables Faster
Calculations ü Improves Concentration ü Encourages Mental Calculations ü Encourages Multidimensional Thinking ü
Develops Creativity
  Vedic Mathematics Skills Dr. S. K. Kapoor,2006
  The Vedic System Of Mathematics; Subtitle - Superfast Methods P. K. Bhattacharjee,2021-04-28 This book aims to
ensure students not only overcome their fear of numbers but befriend them. The book provides ample opportunities
to play with numbers as it teaches how to solve a problem in multiple ways, in contrast to the rigid conventional
system where students have to rely only on one method. With the flexibility of the Vedic system, the learners have
a choice and they can choose the appropriate method to solve a problem more quickly and efficiently, rendering
them to be innovative and self-confident. Overall, they find it fun. Vedic methods are very simple yet extremely
powerful. They teach us how to solve difficult problems mentally with ease. This book contains 120 lessons on
topics from Arithmetic and Algebra, 300+ examples for conceptual clarity and 4000+ questions for practice. Each
lesson comes with superfast mental calculation techniques. Written in simple language, it is a self-learning book
for teachers and students of grades 6 to 12.

As recognized, adventure as well as experience about lesson, amusement, as without difficulty as arrangement can
be gotten by just checking out a book Vedic Maths with it is not directly done, you could assume even more on the
subject of this life, more or less the world.

We come up with the money for you this proper as without difficulty as simple exaggeration to get those all. We
meet the expense of Vedic Maths and numerous books collections from fictions to scientific research in any way. in
the course of them is this Vedic Maths that can be your partner.
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